Data Submitted (UTC 11): 4/20/2020 9:49:18 PM

First name: Holly Last name: Carnes Organization:

Title:

Comments: Dear National Forests,

As you move forward with decisions related to the State Line Trail, I ask you please continue to grant bike access, as well as restore sections that were once open, but now closed.

As I write from my home desk, more than a month into COVID-19 restrictions, it brings me joy and good mental health knowing that the State Line Trail is something I and my family can look forward to! Yay! Reprieve! The need to get out and enjoy single track feels more important to me now than ever.

Thank you for the work you all have done to maintain the backcountry in the past and into the future. Our forests are one of our most important resources.

Respectfully,

Holly